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Dear resident, 

I am the community representative for the Botany Rail Duplication project. This notification is a follow up to the February 
community notification that was distributed on Monday 24 January 2022. 

Due to recent weather conditions, the borehole night work along Southern Cross Drive Bridge has been rescheduled commencing 
Monday 28 February to Friday 4 March between the hours of 6pm and 6am (weather permitting). Please note that this work 
will not be continuous. Please refer to map on back page for work zone location. Approvals for this work require it to take place 
in the evening and overnight, to reduce impacts on traffic and the road network. 

Our construction activities are carefully planned to minimise impacts on the community and customers, and we take various 
measures to keep noise to a minimum. Some of the work that will be carried out near your property may be noisy at times. Works 
will be monitored to make sure noise levels are being managed effectively. Machinery that will be used to perform these works 
will include a vacuum truck, drill rig and hand tools. 

Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Contact information  

  Name:   Loretta Mihaljek 
Phone:    0412 129 064 
Email:    botanyduplication@jhg.com.au 
Postal:    Locked Bag 14, Sydney NSW 2001 
Website:   botanyduplication.com.au 
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